
Item No. 8 
 
SUNDERLAND HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD       11 July 2022 
 
UPDATE OF THE NORTH EAST AND NORTH CUMBRIA INTEGRATED CARE 
SYSTEM (ICS) AND PLACE BASED ARRANGEMENTS 
 
Presentation by the Chief Officer/Chief Finance Officer of Sunderland CCG and 
the Executive Director of Health, Housing and Communities.  
 
 
1.0  Purpose 

1.1 The purpose of the presentation is to: 
 

a) Provide an update on the North East and North Cumbria Integrated Care 
System (ICS) arrangements.  

b) Provide an update on the development of new place-based arrangements 
for Sunderland.  

c) Seek the Health and Wellbeing Boards support for the direction of travel 
around place based arrangements in the city.  

 
 
2.0 Presentation  
 
2.1  The presentation will be tabled setting out the arrangements, ambitions and 

guiding principles for the Integrated Care Board (ICB) that came into effect on 
1 July 2022. The presentation also sets out the proposed role of our 
Integrated Care Partnership (ICP) and ICS/ICB governance.  

 
2.2 The presentation provides an update on the evolving place based model for 

Sunderland, reflecting on our place-based principles and key next steps.  
 
 
3.0 Recommendation 
 
3.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to note the update and 

support the direction of travel of the emerging place based arrangements.  
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